
                                                    

 

BREAKING NEWS!! 

 

 

 

 Sharing Meeting 

We will meet IN -PERSON 

Sunday, September 17th 

1;00-2:30 

 

 



                                            

 
 

We are exploring a return in-person meetings this month.  

 

We will meet in the library of Kenilworth United Church of Christ, a 

welcoming and affirming church. 

 

Kenilworth United Church of Christ 

45 Dalton Avenue   Tonawanda, NY 14223 

 

 Please use the door near the parking lot.  

The library is on your right once you enter the hallway.  

 

If you have not attended a meeting or would like to meet with a 

PFLAG parent privately before or instead of joining the sharing 

meeting, that can be arranged when you arrive.  

 

Please call our Helpline with any questions or if you need to talk and/or 

cannot attend this meeting. We are interested in your opinions also as we 

consider returning to monthly in-person meetings. 

 

We meet because we have learned someone close to us has come out as LGBTQ+. We try to 

help one another deal with this information in a positive manner.  Although we do not 

always agree, we try to be understanding. We offer help to those who seek it, but do not 

force ourselves on others. We strive to maintain anonymity while sharing on a level that is 

comfortable. 
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